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Question: 
 
According to an answer to a question on notice from last Estimates (HS15), 12 providers 
had been referred to the Medicare Participation Review Committee (as at 28 May 2009). 
Have any more been referred since then? 
 
Answer: 
 
Between 28 May 2009 and 1 November 2009, eight providers were referred to the 
Medicare Participation Review Committee. 
 
 


